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From:
Sent:
To:
Subject:
Attach:

Berg, Dave <dberg@airlines.org>
Friday, April 23, 2010 12:05 PM
secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>
Proposed Speculative Position Limits for Referenced Energy Contracts
SpeculativeLimitsNPRM-ATA Comments - Final.pdf

Dear Sir/Madam:

Attached please find the Comments of the Air Transport Association in response to the proposed rule on
Speculative Position Limits for Referenced Energy Contracts. Please contact me if you have any questions.

Regards,

David A. Berg
Vice President & General Counsel
Air Transport Association of America, Inc.
1301 Pennsylvania Avenue, NW
Suite 1100
Washington, DC 20004
202-626-4234
dberg@airlines.org


